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PROGRAM:  
Introduced by Rotarian Dawn Bowser, our speaker today was Robin Adams. Robin is the 
Executive Director of Asa’s House. Asa’s House is a non-profit residential recovery facility 
serving Wellsboro and Tioga County concentrating on helping infants born dependant on 
illicit drugs and abused or neglected children in the court system. Robin’s story is a 
personal one in that she and her husband Sean became foster parents to Asa who was born 
dependant on illicit drugs when he was only 3 ½ weeks old and two years later they 
adopted Asa. Asa’s Place will be the first facility in the state of PA to provide not only a 
recovery facility and emergency shelter, but court appointed special advocate programs, as 
well as a children’s advocacy center. Taking on a project of this proportion is very costly, if 
you would like to donate or would like more information, please check out 
www.asasplace.org​ or contact Robin at 570-948-1361. 
 
 

http://www.asasplace.org/


 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
URGENT VOLUNTEER NEEDED! 
There is only one spot left! We need a volunteer to man (or woman) the Rifle Raffle table at 
the bear check station next Saturday November 17th 12-3. If you are able to help fill this 
spot please let Jim Tutak know ASAP. 
 
Just a reminder that sign-up for our annual foster children’s Christmas party is in full 
swing. Please let Teri Carson know if you will be attending and if you are willing to help 
shop and wrap gifts for the children. 
 
In keeping with the holiday season, if you have not signed up for our Christmas greeting, 
please see Dick Ford. 
 
Thank you to all that have volunteered to be Salvation Army bell ringers at Walmart, a final 
date has yet to be determined.  
 
THANK YOU AND HAPPY VETERANS DAY ​​to all of our fellow Rotarians for their sacrifice 
and service to our country!  



 
SPEAKER REMINDER!  
Next week:   November 15 Ellen Bryant 
                      November 29 Teri Carson 
                      December 6 Carl Chambers 
                      December 13 Hal Cleek 
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